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Dear Planning Inspectorate,
There are several factors as to why Manston should remain an Airport.

Manston Airport, is exactly what it says!

Thanet needs the Airport to re-open as soon as is possible. It was closed fraudulently by Ms Ann
Gloag in May 2014, after she promised to keep it open.

Our Government needs to build new homes, but, in this deprived area, and many unemployed,
the last thing we need here is new homes!

Manston would bring much needed employment the area, and some from further afield.

It has been proved Manston is needed. Otherwise the Secretary of State would never have
agreed to it originally. It was only because Ramsgate Town

Council unwisely supported one objector financially, that the protest went ahead. Rather an un-
democratic move, | fear.

| know there are very mixed feelings here, but most people are for the re-opening. There are
very few against it (circa 10%)

In fact in a survey initiated in 2016 over 90% of the population were in favour of Manston.

It would be disastrous for the area if the 90% were overrun by the 10% objectors, if they were
favoured.

Thanet needs the Manston Airport to be up and running absolutely as soon as possible.
Please ensure that you do not let our area down!

Yours sincerely,
Robin Edwards.
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